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8th July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Once again, we have watched another year fly past! It has been wonderful to have a more 

‘normal’ year after the disruption of the pandemic. Having everybody in school this week for 

Sports Day was a particular highlight and we look forward to many more open events next year. 

 

Despite this term being the shortest, so much has still been achieved. Our curriculum newsletters 

that have been sent out over the year, share all of the excellent learning and exciting events that 

have taken place. 

 

We would like to share with you that the great work carried out by our Well-being and Sports 

Ambassadors, brilliantly led by Mrs Mason all year, was recognised at the South Leicestershire 

School Sports Partnership Awards this week. They received the Improving Health and Well-being 

Award. In addition to this, one of our pupils Niyah, was nominated by one of the coaches that 

comes into school and received the Inspirational Young Person of the Year award. 

 

The end of year performance by Year 6 ‘Mystery at Magpie Manor’ was enjoyed by all who 

attended. It is with great sadness but much pride that we say goodbye to our Year 6 cohort 

today. It has been our pleasure to watch their journey through Red Hill Field and we wish them 

every success and every happiness in their futures. 

 

We would like to thank everybody for their support this year and wish you all a happy summer 

break. We will see you all back in school on Tuesday 30th August. 

 

 

With very best wishes 

 

 

Stephen Snelson    Rachel Watts 

Headteacher    Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


